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Infinite Campus
We are beginning the process of moving our staff to a Single Sign-On for
Infinite Campus.  This will help our teachers with one less password.  It
will also add another layer of security with multi-factor authentication.

Walkie Talkies
I am continuing to work on quotes to replace all radios in our district.
This will allow for better communication with our administrators across
the district.  Currently radios are limited to a building and coverage does
not allow large distances.

STLP
Bellevue has two BHS students that have applied to be a Student
Engineer/Ambassador.  We should have results early next week.

This is a great opportunity for one of our students to represent
technology students on the state level!

Service Learning Aides

The tech team currently has two students working with us on the
technology team.  They are learning how to support our students/staff by
troubleshooting their technology issues.  They are also taking a
self-guided, online, class to help them achieve an industry standard
certification.


